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Dear Valued Patient, 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that Danielle Bohan, PA-C will no longer be with 

NVIH as of July 28, 2023. We will be transferring patients to our new provider at the East Ave Clinic, 

Nikita Green, PA-C. We appreciate you as a patient at our Concord Ave. clinic and will continue to see 

you for any of your medical needs until July 28, 2023. 

 

Your health is important to us, and we value you as a Northern Valley Indian Health, Inc. medical 

patient.  Our goal is to continue providing you with the highest quality healthcare services possible. We 

are confident that your excellent healthcare will continue and anticipate that the transition of being cared 

for by a new provider will be a positive experience. For appointments after July 28th, please contact our 

East Ave Clinic located at 845 W. East Ave, Chico CA 95926. Phone number (530) 896-9400.  

 

Thank you for choosing Northern Valley Indian Health as your healthcare facility.  We welcome any 

feedback you may have as you transition to receiving care from one of our other providers. 
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